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Important information for parents of children with anaphylaxis and asthma who carry their own 

EpiPen®, Anapen® or asthma reliever medication to and at school 

Dear Parent 

We are strongly committed to the health, safety and wellbeing of our students at this school.  

We know that this is best achieved when we keep you informed and work in partnership  

with both you and, where possible, your children 

Our records contain an agreement with you that your child carries their own EpiPen®, Anapen® or asthma 

reliever. I am writing to you today with an important reminder for you to raise with your child.   

Please remind him or her to: 

 carry their EpiPen®, Anapen® or asthma reliever medication with them to and at school each day;  

 keep a copy of their ASCIA Action Plan for Anaphylaxis with their EpiPen® or Anapen® and/or keep their 

Asthma Action Plan with their reliever medication; 

 know how and when this medication should be used; 

 keep their medication with them in an easily accessible and identifiable spot. For example some parents 

have bought pouches so their children can carry around their EpiPen® or Anapen® wherever they go; 

 tell a teacher immediately if they start to feel unwell or sick at school. Please tell them  

this won’t get them into trouble if they do this;  

 tell you immediately if their medication is used, lost or misplaced or is nearing its expiry date; and 

 carry their EpiPen®, Anapen® or asthma reliever medication with them on all school excursions, training 

at TAFE and any work experience or structured work place learning your child is involved in. 

We in the school will tell your child the same things. 

You still need to provide the school with an EpiPen®, Anapen® or asthma reliever medication  

The school still needs you to provide at least one additional EpiPen®, Anapen® and/or asthma reliever 

medication for your child in case we need it in an emergency. This could happen, for example, if your child 

doesn’t have theirs with them at school when it is needed. We will store it in a central location in the school 

and use it to help your child if needed. 

It is important to tell the school if your child is carrying their own EpiPen®, Anapen® or asthma 

reliever medication 

The school needs to know that your child carries their own medication. This will be important in the event of 

an emergency. 
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You can get further information about anaphylaxis from: 

 The Department of Education and Communities  

www.schools.nsw.edu.au/studentsupport/studenthealth/conditions/ 

anaphylaxis/index.php 

 The Australasian Society of Clinical Immunology and Allergy  

www.allergy.org.au 

 The NSW Ministry of Health  

www.health.nsw.gov.au/factsheets/general/allergies.html 

 Allergy and Anaphylaxis Australia  

www.allergyfacts.org.au 

You can get further information about asthma from: 

 Physical as anything.com 

http://physicalasanything.com.au/lo/asthma_004/index.htm 

 the Asthma Foundation 

www.asthmafoundation.org.au/ 

 the NSW Ministry of Health 

www.health.nsw.gov.au/topics/asthma.asp 

If you have any questions in relation to this letter please contact the school on 4677 1242.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mr Warren Parkes 

Principal 
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